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It's that time again! Our 8th graders are invited to visit

Humboldt State for a tour around campus and partici-

pate in fun activities with current students, professors,
and staff. This experience is designed to introduce 8th
graders to college life.

Friday, December 7 from 9:00am -1:00pm.

Participants will need to complete and return a packet
with permission slip before the event, Please call or
email Jen Burtram at
jen.burtram@aldergrovecharter.org if your student is
interested in attending this fun and educational day!

Jen would love a couple parents and or teachers to join
if you're interested. HSU always does such a great job
with these. We are looking forward to another great
day on the college campus with our students. We will
meet by the fountain in front of the art building

at 9:00am.



